
 

Notice of Approval Without a Ballot  

WECC-0143 COM-001-WECC-3, Digital Circuit Synchronization Five-year Review 

On June 15, 2021, the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) reviewed proposed changes to the above project 

concluding no further action was required because no substantive changes were recommended.  

On March 23, 2021, after reviewing WECC-0143 COM-001-WECC-3, Digital Circuit Synchronization during a 

duly noticed drafting team meeting, the WECC-0143 drafting team concluded that no substantive changes 

should be made to the document. 


